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Confidential 

December 20, 2022 

Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination and Legal 
Administration 
1050 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20463 
Attention: Christal Dennis 

Re: Response by Vista Pacifica Enterprises, Inc. (“Vista”) to Complaint MUR 8073 (the 
“Complaint”) 

Dear Ms. Dennis: 

As you know, this office represents Vista in connection with the Complaint.  This office 
submitted Vista’s response to the Complaint in a letter dated December 9, 2022 (the “Response 
Letter”).  The purpose of this letter is to clarify the fifth paragraph of the Response Letter that, 
upon a review of the Response Letter, we believe could be misinterpreted. 
 
At the time of the Subject Contribution (as defined in the Response Letter), Vista was operating 
under a one-year contract with the United States Department of Veterans Affairs (the “VA”).  
Vista has had previous one-year contracts with the VA for the same services that have since 
expired.  As stated in the Response Letter, Vista’s contract with the VA is set to expire in April 
2023 and Vista does not have plans to renew its contract with the VA. 
 
Should you have any questions about the contents of this letter or the Response Letter, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at the phone number or email address listed above. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Craig Engle 
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